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MONTHLY UPDATES   

After a moment of silence held for the 
members of the armed services, civil 
servants, sick club members, and deceased 
club members, the meeting was called to 
order. There were approximately 32 
members in attendance. There were no new 
members voted in.   

FINANCIAL SECRETARY 

No report.   

TREASURER 

No report. 

RECORDING SECRETARY 

No report. 

DIRECTOR’S REPORT 

Buddy Mainini presented the report.  The 
temperature in the downstairs ranges was 
set to 64 degrees. The directors are still 
looking for bids to insulate the downstairs 
ranges before there are any additional 
heaters added. They are looking into a 
professional cleaning service to clean the 
downstairs ranges twice a year. 

 

 

TRAP  

They are still shooting, weather permitting.  
Trap shoots on Wednesdays and Sundays 
and new members are welcome to come up 
to use their 2 free rounds of clays during that 
time.    

WORCESTER COUNTY LEAGUE 

The club does not have a delegate at this 
time.  Each club can have up to 4 delegates. 
See a director if interested. 

JUNIOR PROGRAM 

No Report 

RIFLE RANGE 

No Report. 

INDOOR/OUTDOOR PISTOL 

No Report 

FISH & GAME 

No Report 

ENTERTAINMENT 

Ed Davis reported on upcoming events for 
December.  There was a work party and an 
air gun match scheduled.  

 

STRUCTURE AND GROUNDS 

There was a work party on December 15th to 
remove and install new light fixtures in the 
hall.  Thanks were extended to members Pau 
Thibault, Roger Curtis, Robert Chysna, Lou 
Cerendolo, Dan Niro, Terry Thomas, Antonio 
(Tony) Marcello, Buddy Mainini, Dave 
Pedroli, Ed Davis, Lloyd Currie and Pete Mars 
for helping. 

ARCHERY 

No report. 

SAFETY 

No report. 

OLD BUSINESS 

The club is looking for a company to teach a 
select number of members a combination 
CPR/defibrillator course. 

NEW-BUSINESS 

No Report 

 

 



MASPENOCK ROD & GUN MONTHLY | December 2018  2 

 

 

MASPENOCK ROD & GUN MONTHLY December 2018        
 

Elections 

Nominations were opened and there were no 
new nominees.  Elections were held.  Ed 
Davis, Dewie Mann and Dave Pedroli’s were 
elected as directors.  Leo O’Rourke was 
elected Financial Secretary and Michelle 
St.Gelais was elected for Recording 
Secretary.   

GOOD OF THE CLUB  

Paul T. won the monthly cash door prize.  
Congratulations! 

Thank you Ed Davis for taking notes in my 
absence. 

Respectfully submitted, Michelle St.Gelais 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


